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and emotion, to explain why the Wari' felt that corpses
must be destroyed and why they preferred cannibalism
over cremation. Her findings challenge many commonly
held beliefs about cannibalism and show why, in Wari'
terms, it was considered the most honorable and
compassionate way of treating the dead.
Nexus 7 Guide Erik Marcus 2012-11-24 Master your Nexus 7
in just one evening with the latest edition of Erik
Marcus' series of Google Nexus tablet guides, updated
for the Nexus 7 and the new 4.2 release of Android.You
don't need to flounder through a thick and boring manual
to become comfortable with your Nexus 7. Everything
about your new tablet is so intuitively designed and
easy-to-understand that if you ever get stuck you can
usually get unstuck with a quick Google search.Where you
likely need help, however--especially if you're new to
tablets--is becoming acquainted with all the wonderful
features and abilities of your Nexus 7. Learn these
things and you can start wielding your tablet like a
pro. It's safe to say that most Nexus 7 owners never
manage to tap into even half the capabilities of their
tablets, and if all you're doing with your Nexus is
playing a few games and checking email you're missing
out in a huge way.The Nexus 7 Guide was written
specifically for first-time tablet owners and nontechies. This book will enable you to take full
advantage of your Nexus 7 and unlock its remarkable
assortment of abilities. And, best of all, you'll find
the book to be a quick and entertaining read that you
can blast through in just one evening.Now that you've
invested $199 in your Nexus 7, why not throw in another
$10 and two hours of your time so you can really get the
most out of your device?
I Will Survive Gloria Gaynor 2014-03-11 I Will Survive
is the story of Gloria Gaynor, America's "Queen of
Disco." It is the story of riches and fame, despair, and
finally salvation. Her meteoric rise to stardom in the
mid-1970s was nothing short of phenomenal, and hits
poured forth that pushed her to the top of the charts,
including "Honey Bee," "I Got You Under My Skin," "Never
Can Say Goodbye," and the song that has immortalized
her, "I Will Survive," which became a #1 international
gold seller. With that song, Gloria heralded the
international rise of disco that became synonymous with
a way of life in the fast lane - the sweaty bodies at
Studio 54, the lines of cocaine, the indescribable
feeling that you could always be at the top of your game
and never come down. But down she came after her early
stardom, and problems followed in the wake, including
the death of her mother, whose love had anchored the
young singer, as well as constant battles with weight,
drugs, and alcohol. While her fans always imagined her
to be rich, her personal finances collapsed due to poor
management; and while many envied her, she felt
completely empty inside. In the early 1980s, sustained
by her marriage to music publisher Linwood Simon, Gloria
took three years off and reflected upon her life. She
visited churches and revisited her mother's old Bible.
Discovering the world of gospel, she made a commitment
to Christ that sustains her to this day.
Amnesty International Report 2008 Amnesty International
2008 This annual report documents human rights abuses by
governments and armed opposition groups in 150 countries
across the world. It provides an invaluable reference
guide to international human rights developments.
Human Circadian Physiology Charles A. Czeisler 1978
The Samsung Galaxy S8 Complete Unofficial Guide Binary
Publisher LLC 2017-07-19 Congratulations to you for
becoming the owner of one of the most advanced pieces of
technology that exist - The Samsung Galaxy S8.
Unfortunately, many owners of the S8 will never actually

Adobe GoLive 5.0 2000 Showcases the Web design and
publishing tool's updated features, covering toolbars,
palettes, site management tools, layout design,
Cascading Style Sheets, and image maps.
Get Together Bailey Richardson 2019-08-20 Although
communities feel magical, they don't come together by
magic. Get Together is a guide to cultivating a
community-people who come together over what they care
about. Whether starting a run crew, helping online
streamers connect with fans, or sparking a movement of
K-12 teachers, the secret to community-building is the
same: don't fixate on what you can do for people (or
what they can do for you). Instead, focus on what you
can do with them. In Get Together, the People & Company
team provides stories, prompts, and principles for each
stage of cultivating a passionate group of people. Every
organization holds the potential to build and sustain a
thriving community. Get Together shows readers how
companies and customers, artist and fans, or organizers
and advocates, can join forces to accomplish more
together than they could have alone.
My Samsung Galaxy Tab S2 Eric Butow 2016-02-18 Friendly,
quick, and 100% practical, My Samsung Galaxy Tab S2 is
the must-have companion for every Samsung Galaxy Tab S2
user. Step-by-step instructions with callouts to photos
that show you exactly what to do with the Galaxy Tab S2
9.7 and Galaxy Tab S2 8.0 Help when you run into Samsung
Galaxy Tab S2 problems or limitations Tips and Notes to
help you get the most from your Samsung Galaxy Tab S2
Full-color, step-by-step tasks walk you through getting
and keeping your Samsung Galaxy Tab S2 working just the
way you want. Learn how to Navigate Samsung Galaxy Tab
S2’s Android operating system Retrieve, play, and manage
music, video, podcasts, and audiobooks Use Google Play
as a portal to movies and TV content Capture higher
quality photos and video Surf the Web quickly with the
built-in browser Simplify your life with the Calendar
and Contacts Send email, text, and multimedia messages
Connect your Galaxy Tab S2 to other devices and the
Cloud Use your Galaxy Tab S2 as an eReader to read books
and magazines online Find and share any destination with
Maps Discover, install, maintain, and work with new
Android apps and widgets Customize your tablet to
reflect your personal style and preferences Keep your
Galaxy Tab S2 software up to date, reliable, and running
smoothly
101 Life Skills Games for Children Bernie Badegruber
2011-01-01 "Collection of games aimed at enhancing
children's self-awareness and social and emotional
skills, helping them understand and deal with problems
in daily interactions with other children and adults"-Provided by publisher.
Consuming Grief Beth A. Conklin 2010-01-10 Mourning the
death of loved ones and recovering from their loss are
universal human experiences, yet the grieving process is
as different between cultures as it is among
individuals. As late as the 1960s, the Wari' Indians of
the western Amazonian rainforest ate the roasted flesh
of their dead as an expression of compassion for the
deceased and for his or her close relatives. By removing
and transforming the corpse, which embodied ties between
the living and the dead and was a focus of grief for the
family of the deceased, Wari' death rites helped the
bereaved kin accept their loss and go on with their
lives. Drawing on the recollections of Wari' elders who
participated in consuming the dead, this book presents
one of the richest, most authoritative ethnographic
accounts of funerary cannibalism ever recorded. Beth
Conklin explores Wari' conceptions of person, body, and
spirit, as well as indigenous understandings of memory
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use the majority of its capabilities. The Samsung Galaxy
S8 - Complete Unofficial Guide aims to change that by
providing you easy to follow, step by step instructions
designed to help you master the Galaxy S8's most
important features quickly.If you have used a previous
generation of the Galaxy such as the infamous S7, S6, S5
or other models, then this guide will show you exactly
what has changed. If, on the other hand, you have never
used a Galaxy device before, this guide will help you to
determine if the Galaxy S8 is the right model of smart
phone for you.Previous use of a Samsung smart phone
device is helpful but certainly not required.This book
was written to make you familiar with the different
features and functions of the Samsung galaxy S8 and S8
edge.As you already know that in this world everyone
strives to have the best phone than the other.Everyone
wants to have the latest model of the smartphone be it a
Samsung, apple or any other brand of cell phone.
Sometimes people might find it difficult to understand
the latest models of the cell phones that they have
bought and this is why this book has been written.The
purpose of this book was to let everyone use a cell
phone with the same efficacy as the rest. It makes it
easier for you to understand your smartphone as it has
all your questions and queries answered at one place.
This book has touched every single portion and topic of
your new Samsung Galaxy S8.It has described every
option, every feature and every function that will be
available on your phone. And to make it further easier
for our readers this book was divided into separate
chapters for people who want to know about their Samsung
galaxy S8 and Samsung galaxy S8 edge.
2. 3 Me and My Shadow Wendy Blaxland 2004-08-15 Billy
wanted his shadow to go away and he tried lots of
different ways to get rid of it. Do you think he
succeeded?Reading Level 17Text Type: Narrative
Pro Android Games Massimo Nardone 2015-02-14 Combining
actionable, real-world source code with graphics, Pro
Android Games, Third Edition shows you how to build more
sophisticated and addictive Android game apps with
minimum effort. Harness the power of the latest Android
5.0 SDK to bring countless legendary, action-packed PC
games to the Android platform. With actionable realworld source code, this one of a kind book shows you how
to build more sophisticated and addictive Android game
apps, by leveraging the power of the recent advancements
found in the new Android 5.0 software development kit as
well as those you've counted on in earlier releases.
Multi-touch code gives these games and their players
dynamic input and exchange ability, for a more realistic
arcade game experience. Faster and better performance
offers Android game players a more seamless, fun arcade
experience like never before. There is also improved
native C/C++ integration with Android's NDK as well,
which makes coding, compiling, and converting both
productive and efficient with gains in app performance.
Pro Android Games, Third Edition features the following
improvements: Updates to the latest version of the
Android SDK, NDK, plus the latest Android Studio and
Eclipse IDEs Greater focus on tablets, ever changing
device resolutions, and hardware specs Native game
development and hardware accelerated graphics Bigger and
better real world engines, such as Quake I and II plus
an oldie from the previous edition: Doom Coverage of the
new Android TV SDK APIs, UI, UX, multi-touch and multitasking features available with the Android 5.0 release
Advanced techniques for improving your game playing
experience including better multi-tasking, improved
performance optimization, battery management and more A
"Quake 3D"-like game app case study You’ll definitely
have fun, and perhaps you’ll even make some money.
Enjoy! In the last few years, Android has progressed
with the debut of better fonts, new User Interface and
Experience (UI/UX) APIs, tablet considerations, multitouch capabilities, multi-tasking, faster performance,
improved battery management techniques, and now the new
Android TV SDK Apps for the Android game app developer
repertoire.
Mobile Design and Development Brian Fling 2009-08-14
Mobile devices outnumber desktop and laptop computers
three to one worldwide, yet little information is
available for designing and developing mobile
applications. Mobile Design and Development fills that
void with practical guidelines, standards, techniques,
and best practices for building mobile products from
start to finish. With this book, you'll learn basic
design and development principles for all mobile devices
install-official-lg-v20-nougat-stock-firmware-kdz-files

and platforms. You'll also explore the more advanced
capabilities of the mobile web, including markup,
advanced styling techniques, and mobile Ajax. If you're
a web designer, web developer, information architect,
product manager, usability professional, content
publisher, or an entrepreneur new to the mobile web,
Mobile Design and Development provides you with the
knowledge you need to work with this rapidly developing
technology. Mobile Design and Development will help you:
Understand how the mobile ecosystem works, how it
differs from other mediums, and how to design products
for the mobile context Learn the pros and cons of
building native applications sold through operators or
app stores versus mobile websites or web apps Work with
flows, prototypes, usability practices, and screen-sizeindependent visual designs Use and test cross-platform
mobile web standards for older devices, as well as
devices that may be available in the future Learn how to
justify a mobile product by building it on a budget
University Interviews Guide Andy Gardner 2004
Violin Solos on Symphony Themes COSTEL PUSCOIU
2012-03-05 Violin/Solos. This collection of symphony
themes contain the best-known and beautiful melodies
composed by Haydn, Mozart, Beethoven, Schubert,
Schumann, Mendelssohn-Bartholdy, Berlioz, Franck,
Brahms, Dvorák, and Tchaikovsky arranged for the
intermediate flutist. A free piano accompaniment
download is available for use with this title. Free
piano accompaniment available.
An Heir of Deception Beverley Kendall 2014-06-24 "What
drives this surprisingly deep novel are its revelations
and their aftermath... Highly recommended for historical
romance fans." ~ Library Journal, starred review
ABANDONED AT THE ALTAR A man devastated by love After
three years of carousing and debauchery, Alex
Cartwright, heir to the Duke of Hastings, has put his
life back in order. Having embraced sobriety for two
years, he has no intention of revisiting the past or
risking his heart again. But the return of the very
woman who introduced him to the darkest side of hell
brings not only the painful, haunting memories of
bittersweet love and abandonment, but the son he never
knew he had... A woman silenced by secrets Threatened by
the revelation of a secret that could destroy her
family’s place in society and forever tarnish a dukedom,
Charlotte fled England on her wedding day five years
ago. Now, although it appears that secret is safe, when
Alex discovers her other secret—their son—Charlotte has
an altogether different battle ahead. She must now fight
one love to hold onto the other—the man whose touch
still makes her burn, for the child who is her very
world. Other books in The Elusive Lords series: Sinful
Surrender - Missy & James A Taste of Desire - Amelia &
Thomas All's Fair in Love & Seduction (free novella) Elizabeth & Derek Connecting series: The Temptresses
Twice the Temptation - Catherine & Lucas
Rigging the Game Michael Schwalbe 2014-12-31 In Rigging
the Game Michael Schwalbe offers a clear and compelling
introduction to how the rules that shape economic life
and everyday interaction generate and perpetuate
inequality in American society. Guided by the questions
How did the situation get this way? and How does it stay
this way?, Schwalbe tracks inequality from its roots to
its regulation. With its lively combination of analysis
and stories, Rigging the Game is an innovative tool for
teaching about the inequalities of race, class, and
gender. In the final chapter, "Escaping the Inequality
Trap," Schwalbe helps students understand how inequality
can be challenged and overcome.
Neuropsychotherapy Klaus Grawe 2017-09-25
Neuropsychotherapy is intended to inspire further
development and continual empirical updating of
consistency theory. It is essential for
psychotherapists, psychotherapy researchers, clinical
psychologists, psychiatrists, neuroscientists, and
mental-health professionals. Profoundly important and
innovative, this volume provides necessary know-how for
professionals as it connects the findings of modern
neuroscience to the insights of psychotherapy.
Throughout the book, a new picture unfolds of the
empirical grounds of effective psychotherapeutic work.
Author Klaus Grawe articulates a comprehensive model of
psychological functioning-consistency theory-and bridges
the gap between the neurosciences and the understanding
of psychological disorders and their treatment.
Neuropsychotherapy illustrates that psychotherapy can be
even more effective when it is grounded in a
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neuroscientific approach. Cutting across disciplines
that are characteristically disparate, the book
identifies the neural foundations of various disorders,
suggests specific psychotherapeutic conclusions, and
makes neuroscientific knowledge more accessible to
psychotherapists. The book's discussion of consistency
theory reveals the model is firmly connected to other
psychological theoretical approaches, from control
theory to cognitive-behavioral models to basic need
theories.
The Higher-Education Advisers' Handbook Andy Gardner
2013-09
GUI Design for Android Apps Ryan Cohen 2014-08-28 GUI
Design for Android Apps is the perfect—and
concise—introduction for mobile app developers and
designers. Through easy-to-follow tutorials, code
samples, and case studies, the book shows the must-know
principles for user-interface design for Android apps
running on the Intel platform, including smartphones,
tablets and embedded devices. This book is jointly
developed for individual learning by Intel Software
College and China Shanghai JiaoTong University, and is
excerpted from Android Application Development for the
Intel® Platform.
My Samsung Galaxy Note 3 Craig James Johnston 2014-02-03
Step-by-step instructions with callouts to Samsung
Galaxy Note 3 photos that show you exactly what to do
Help when you run into Samsung Galaxy Note 3 problems or
limitations Tips and Notes to help you get the most from
your Samsung Galaxy Note 3 Full-color, step-by-step
tasks walk you through getting and keeping your Samsung
Galaxy Note 3 working just the way you want. Learn how
to • Make the most of Galaxy Note 3’s powerful
hardware—from S Pen to sensors • Connect the right way
at the right time, with Bluetooth, Wi-Fi, VPNs, NFC, and
beaming • Transform your Galaxy Note 3 into a Wi-Fi
hotspot others can share • Access websites fast and sync
bookmarks across all your devices • Customize your
wallpaper, keyboard, sound, display, and language •
Efficiently manage your life: messages, contacts,
meetings, and more • Use GPS and Google Maps to find any
destination and never get lost • Get the exact
information you need right now, with Google Now • Play,
sync, and manage media—from music to YouTube videos •
Store your music collection in the cloud, so you can
listen anywhere • Make plans faster by adding
participants to calls in progress • Automatically reject
calls you don’t want • Read ebooks and magazines with
Google Play or the Amazon Kindle app • Find the best new
apps and games on Google Play—even great freebies • Keep
your Galaxy Note 3 up-to-date, reliable, and secure •
Stay up-to-date seamlessly by using your Galaxy Note 3
with your Galaxy Gear smart watch
Operating System Concepts Abraham Silberschatz
2018-01-18 The tenth edition of Operating System
Concepts has been revised to keep it fresh and up-todate with contemporary examples of how operating systems
function, as well as enhanced interactive elements to
improve learning and the student’s experience with the
material. It combines instruction on concepts with realworld applications so that students can understand the
practical usage of the content. End-of-chapter problems,
exercises, review questions, and programming exercises
help to further reinforce important concepts. New
interactive self-assessment problems are provided
throughout the text to help students monitor their level
of understanding and progress. A Linux virtual machine
(including C and Java source code and development tools)
allows students to complete programming exercises that
help them engage further with the material. The Enhanced
E-Text is also available bundled with an abridged print
companion and can be ordered by contacting customer
service here: ISBN: 9781119456339 Price: $97.95 Canadian
Price: $111.50
Bodywork & Painting Nelson Education Limited 1979
I Am Aspiengirl Tania Marshall 2014-06-30 Have you ever
wondered why she says she feels different to her peers?
Wondered why life seems challenging for her? Her peers
seem to gracefully and naturally meet their milestones,
yet she has reached some developmental milestones early
and some late. She may have spoken and read early,
asking an endless array of questions. Maybe at age four
she was teaching herself to read as you drove down the
road by reading street signs. She may have been an
overly active child, had sensory issues, or had a speech
delay. You knew she was bright from early on, with a
sprinkle of some anxiety, social and eating issues, yet
install-official-lg-v20-nougat-stock-firmware-kdz-files

the professionals just cannot find an explanation that
completely fits her. She may be very artistic, whether
she sings, draws, paints, or writes, at times, too
mature for her age. Yet, she struggles socially and
emotionally, acting and appearing younger than her
peers. She may be ten years old now, yet none of your
research completely fits her or maybe you have just now
come across some information on females that completely
makes sense to you. Maybe she is "Aspien," a young
female with Asperger Syndrome or High-Functioning
Autism. She has a unique constellation of superabilities, strengths and challenges. She may feel or say
that she is from another Planet, Planet Aspien(r). If
you are looking for a book on the often perplexing and
unique female Autism Spectrum traits, then this is the
book for you. Watch for "I am AspienWoman," coming soon.
Immortal India Amish 2017 India...a young country, a
timeless civilisation Explore it with India's very own
storyteller, Amish India, a culture that witnessed the
dawn of civilisation. That witnessed the rise of other
cultures and watched them turn to dust. It has been
celebrated and attacked. Admired and vilified. But
through all these millennia, after all the ups and downs
of history, it's still here! And now, after a few
centuries of decline, it's driving a new dawn once
again. Ajanaabhavarsh. Bharat. Hindustan. India. The
names may change, but the soul of this great land is
immortal. Amish helps you understand India like never
before, through a series of sharp articles, nuanced
speeches, and intelligent debates. Based on his deep
understanding of subjects such as, religion, mythology,
tradition, history, contemporary societal norms,
governance, and ethics, Amish lays out the vast lanscape
of an ancient culture with a fascinatingly modern
outlook.
Emerging Scholar Thomas Girard 2021-05-24 Thomas Girard
(born 30 December, 1980 in Vancouver, Canada) is a
Canadian scholar. Girard was accepted to attend
University of Oxford in lectures equivalent to graduate
coursework. Girard has received several Emerging Scholar
awards, first at the Design Principles and Practices
conference in Barcelona, Spain at the prestigious
ELISAVA. At Emily Carr University of Art and Design he
received his second Emerging Scholar award. Other awards
include RBC Emerging Scholar, Royal Bank of Canada
Foundation. For 2021, he has been awarded an Emerging
Scholar award from the New Directions in the Humanities
conference in Madrid, Spain.
The Third Revolution Murray Bookchin 1996-01-01
Comprehensive account of the great revolutions that
swept over Europe and America.
Beneath a Surface Brad Sams 2018-11-26 "The inside story
of how Microsoft overcame a $900 million write-down to
become the hero of the PC industry"--Subtitle on cover.
Operating System Concepts Abraham Silberschatz
2005-12-01 A BETTER WAY TO LEARN ABOUT OPERATING
SYSTEMSMaster the concepts at work behind modern
operating systems! Silberschatz, Galvin, and Gagne's
Operating Systems Concepts with Java, Sixth Edition
illustrates fundamental operating system concepts using
the java programming language, and introduces you to
today's most popular OS platforms. The result is the
most modern and balanced introduction to operating
systems available.Before you buy, make sure you are
getting the best value and all the learning tools you'll
need to succeed in your course. If your professor
requires eGrade Plus, you can purchase it here at no
additional cost!With this special eGrade Plus package
you get the new text_no highlighting, no missing pages,
no food stains_and a registration code to eGrade Plus, a
suite of effective learning tools to help you get a
better grade. All this, in one convenient package!eGrade
Plus gives you:A complete online version of the
textbookApproximately 25 homework questions per chapter
which are linked to the relevant section of the online
textStudent source codeInstant feedback on your homework
and quizzesand more!eGrade Plus is a powerful online
tool that provides students with an integrated suite of
teaching and learning resources and an online version of
the text in one easy-to-use website.
Foreclosure Investing with Homes for Sale in PA Neilson
Roberts 2020-01-13 Learn how to find & finance
Pennsylvania Foreclosure Properties. Get the best
strategies for buying foreclosed homes in Pennsylvania.
4,000 sources for finance. Have the best Pennsylvania
Foreclosure Property lists. For less than the cost of 1
night at the movies get the Quick & Easy methods to get
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the homes for sale in PA you want, right now!
The TTL Data Book Texas Instruments Incorporated 1984
Journal Paper Weezag 2019-06-11 Click or Search Weezag
for more fun products! Surprise your loved ones. Add to
cart, Buy Now! Journal Paper Book This journal paper is
a neutral wide-ruled paper with a line at the top for
date Ideal for adding motifs, personalization and
theming Journals are a big part of the self-help
movement and are often used by people who would like to
write down their thoughts, often during a particularly
challenging transition in their lives, for example
pregnancy, rehabilitation, illness or therapy People
also like to journal while traveling, taking part in a
new activity (like a class) or when they're planning
something exciting like a wedding or adoption Use these
journals to make a lifestyle changes by documenting
sleeping, exercise, cleaning or eating habits, dreams or
thoughts about relationship or financial affairs Page
Count: 100 Dimensions: 7.50" x 9.25" (19.05cm x 23.50cm)
Android System Programming Roger Ye 2017-05-31 Build,
customize, and debug your own Android system About This
Book Master Android system-level programming by
integrating, customizing, and extending popular open
source projects Use Android emulators to explore the
true potential of your hardware Master key debugging
techniques to create a hassle-free development
environment Who This Book Is For This book is for
Android system programmers and developers who want to
use Android and create indigenous projects with it. You
should know the important points about the operating
system and the C/C++ programming language. What You Will
Learn Set up the Android development environment and
organize source code repositories Get acquainted with
the Android system architecture Build the Android
emulator from the AOSP source tree Find out how to
enable WiFi in the Android emulator Debug the boot up
process using a customized Ramdisk Port your Android
system to a new platform using VirtualBox Find out what
recovery is and see how to enable it in the AOSP build
Prepare and test OTA packages In Detail Android system
programming involves both hardware and software
knowledge to work on system level programming. The
developers need to use various techniques to debug the
different components in the target devices. With all the
challenges, you usually have a deep learning curve to
master relevant knowledge in this area. This book will
not only give you the key knowledge you need to
understand Android system programming, but will also
prepare you as you get hands-on with projects and gain
debugging skills that you can use in your future
projects. You will start by exploring the basic setup of
AOSP, and building and testing an emulator image. In the
first project, you will learn how to customize and
extend the Android emulator. Then you'll move on to the
real challenge—building your own Android system on
VirtualBox. You'll see how to debug the init process,
resolve the bootloader issue, and enable various
hardware interfaces. When you have a complete system,
you will learn how to patch and upgrade it through
recovery. Throughout the book, you will get to know
useful tips on how to integrate and reuse existing open
source projects such as LineageOS (CyanogenMod),
Android-x86, Xposed, and GApps in your own system. Style
and approach This is an easy-to-follow guide full of
hands-on examples and system-level programming tips.
The Perfect Business Michael Leboeuf 1997-08-07 Covers
such topics as choosing the right business, marketing
oneself, and using information technology
Startup Jerry Kaplan 1999-05-01 The author offers an
insider's account of the cutthroat entrepreneurial
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environment of Silicon Valley, detailing his struggle to
start up a computer company, put together a team of
software designers, and bring to market his unique
product
The Great University Gamble Andrew McGettigan 2013-04-09
In 2010 the UK government proposed huge cuts and marketdriven reforms for Universities. The proposals provoked
widespread opposition in the form of street protests,
occupations, and online campaigns. As the dust settles,
Andrew McGettigan surveys the emerging brave new world
of Higher Education. Displaying a stunning grasp of the
policy details, he looks at the long term impact of the
changes, which have been obscured by the focus on
tuition fee increases. What will be the role of
universities within society? How will they be funded?
What kind of experiences will they offer students?
Written in a clear and engaging style,The Great
University Gamble outlines the architecture of the new
policy regime, which many find difficult to grasp. It is
an urgent warning that our Universities are being
transformed from institutions of real learning to
profit-driven degree factories.
Alexander McCall Smith’s Marvellous Mix-ups Alexander
McCall Smith 2016-09-08 An irresistible bind-up edition
of two infectiously entertaining adventure mysteries,
Spaghetti Tangle and Teacher Trouble, from the
bestselling author of the No.1 Ladies' Detective Agency
series, Alexander McCall Smith, and with amazing
illustrations by Kate Hindley throughout. Spaghetti
Tangle John and Nicky would give anything in the world
for a bowl of chips or a piece of chocolate cake, but
they live with their strange aunty and she won't let
them eat anything that's not raw! One day they sneek out
and slurp down a plate piled high with spaghetti. Now
they want more ... Lucky for them, there's a competition
to visit the spaghetti factory and eat as much as you
like. What will aunty say? Teacher Trouble It's Jenny's
first day at a new school and she looks very grown-up –
her mum has made sure of it. But when she arrives at the
school, she looks so smart that the rest of her class
think she is their new teacher! Soon Jenny finds herself
in all sorts of tricky situations. How long will it be
before Jenny is found out? And what will happen then?
Digital Legacy Daniel Sieberg 2020-12-07 Do you know
what will happen to your digital "stuff" when you
die?No? Rest assured, you are not alone. This
increasingly important but relatively unknown subject
involves what happens to all of your accounts, social
media, emails, photos, and documents and how you will be
remembered in your online afterlife.This book will let
you take control of your online afterlife and ensure
that your important digital assets are treated according
to your wishes. Given that the average person spends
close to seven hours per day online it's a must-read for
everyone.Death: of course it's not an easy subject for
any of us. Indeed, there are few subjects more difficult
to discuss or imagine than death. It's like we'd rather
talk about anything else than the one universal
experience we all share. But it's now one that also
needs to be addressed in the digital age. Digital
Legacy: Take Control Of Your Online Afterlife provides
both the context of how we got here but also the right
guidance to move forward with your planning today.
Authored by two tech executives (also former Googlers)
and founders of the digital-legacy platform GoodTrust -Daniel Sieberg and Rikard Steiber, CEO and founder of
GoodTrust -- the book outlines the pitfalls, challenges
and opportunities that are important for all of us to
tackle.
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